
From: Jennifer Brackney <jbrackney@careersourcepinellas.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 3:25 PM 
To: Meidel, Mike <mmeidel@co.pinellas.fl.us> 
Cc: Creech, Whitney <wcreech@co.pinellas.fl.us> 
Subject: RE: LWDB 14 - CLEO LWDB DSA - Notice of DEO Contact 
 

CAUTION:    
This message has originated from Outside of the Organization. Do Not Click on links or open 
attachments unless you are expecting the correspondence from the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

Good Afternoon,  
 
Here is the response from DEO regarding the recommendations from the County:  

 
Good afternoon Jennifer,  
 
The agreement draft with your editorial review was provided to our OGC and discussed with my 
management team.  
 
Regarding the requested change to Section VI, the CLEO may choose not to access the information. 
However, it still has the obligation to ensure the LWDB complies with the safeguard requirements. 
That obligation is required by Federal regulation. This requested change has been denied. 
 
Regarding the requested change to Section V.C., this change appears to be redundant but there is no 
issue with change.  
 
Thank you for your assistance and understanding in this matter. Please let me know if you have any 
questions or concerns regarding the information shared here.  
 
Have a wonderful day!  
 
Claudia Gunnels 
DEO DWS – Contracts & Grants 
(850)599-0310 
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